
From: amrit badesha   
Sent: 2022/06/01 10:08 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City file number- OZS-2022-0024- ZONING by law- 11499 The Gore Road  

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Council for the City of Brampton,  
 
I am a resident of 11505 The Gore Road, Brampton and writing in response to the above-
mentioned application to amend the official plan and zoning by law at 11499 The Gore Road.  
 
I would like to express my thoughts and opposition to the expansion of the private school and 
day nursery for the following reasons: 
 
1. Noise from the kids at their current capacity is bearable. However, if the numbers were to 
increase the noise from the children playing outdoors will become a distraction as we are 
working from home and will be unable to focus.  
 
2. Having the parking lot right next to our property is a source of constant noise, furthermore 
vehicles leaving the school make illegal U-turns at a busy intersection which is dangerous and 
could cause collisions.  
 
3. We had advised the owner of the school on many occasions to install a privacy fence, so as not 
to interfere with the enjoyment of our property they have yet to comply. 
 
We are in opposition to this expansion and are hopeful that the City will consider of our position, 
and appreciate our right to the enjoyment of our property without the interference of others.  
 
Regards,  
Amrit 
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